
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/7/2010 1:44:28 PM
To: 'Clanon, Paul' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: San Bruno Independent Review panel Expenses arrived

Vegas!

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 1:44 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: FW: San Bruno Independent Review panel Expenses arrived

FYL

From: Subramanian, Ravi 
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 1:43 PM 
To: Quan, Edwin; Clanon, Paul 
Cc: Cochran, Brenda
Subject: FW: San Bruno Independent Review panel Expenses arrived

FYI

From: Sligh, Beverly
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2010 1:42 PM
To: Subramanian, Ravi; Cochran, Brenda
Subject: San Bruno Independent Review panel Expenses arrived

CPUC received $500,000 wire transfer from PGE today.

BEVERLY F. SLIGH

Fiscal Office Manager

California Public Utilities Commission

telephone: (415) 703-1650
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Email: bfh&muc,ca.gov

"Do you want it done or do you want it done right!
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